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NORFOLK LAW LIBRARY 

July 6, 1992 

Paul M. Pruitt, Jr. 
University of Alabama School of Law Library 
Box 870383 
Tuscaloosa, AL 35487 

Dear Paul: 

Thank you for sending me a copy of your article on the education of 
Julia Tutwiler. I enjoyed your account of this stage of her life. 
What a remarkable woman she must have been. 

After discussing your manuscript with the current SEAALL Newsletter 
Editor Kathy Herberer, I have sent it on to the new editor, Jim 
Gates, so that it can be kept with the reports of the other 
scholarship winners. Do you think you could write for publication 
in the Newsletter a brief account of your project? While Jim will 
have the final say, I'm sure that the members would enjoy reading 
the sort of information you shared with me in the second paragraph 
of your letter regarding the research process itself. 

on behalf of the committee, I wish to thank you for including 
reference to SEAALL's support of your research in your pre-footnote 
note. 

Please say hello to your wife from Jennifer, who will be a senior 
at N.C. State in the fall, and from me. 

Sincerely, 

~ Jean M. Holcomb, SEAALL Scholarship Committee Chair 

1300 DOMINION TOWER 999 WATERSIDE DRIVE NORFOLK, VIRGINIA 23510 (804) 622-2910 FAX 622-4406 
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